

The first student to register for the fall quarter was Dacian Bienek.



At the barbecue, students had an opportunity to visit with their new instructors.



Students take a lunch break between their busy activities.



Students get acquainted with Crookston business men, students from Corbett College and St. Francis and Bethesda School's of nursing.

## Welcome Week

Welcome week involved the students in a variety of experiences. The three-day program included tours of the campus, organizational meetings, convocations, student-faculty talent show, a picnic, and a "College Mixer." The hours were also filled with teacherstudent conferences on counseling concerning schedules, and vocational and extracurricular interests.

